
From: Social Security Administration, Office of External Affairs <oea.net.post@ssa.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/22/2014 11:49:03 AM
Subject: Social Security Announces 1.7 Percent Cost-of-Living (COLA) Benefit Increase for 2015

Dear Colleague:

Today, Social Security announced that monthly Social Security and Supplemental Security Income benefits for nearly 64 
million Americans will increase by 1.7 percent in 2015.

Our press release provides details about the cost-of-living increase and other important news.

I encourage you to share this information with your members, colleagues, affiliates, and other interested parties.

Thank you,

Maria Artista-Cuchna
Acting Associate Commissioner 

for External Affairs

“Someday” is here! Create your own my Social Security account at www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount.

Stay Connected with Social Security:

If you would rather not receive future communications from Social Security Administration, let us know by clicking here. 
Social Security Administration, 3409 Annex 6401 Security Boulevard, Baltimore, MD 21235 United States
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